

United States Department of the Interior

NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 1849 C Street, N.W. Washington, D.C. 20240

IN REPLY REFER TO:

H36(2255)

JUL 1 5 2003

Mr. Larry Joe Brooks, Chief Delaware Tribe of Indians 220 NW Virginia Avenue Bartlesville, Oklahoma 74003

Dear Mr. Brooks:

This is to acknowledge the receipt of the Final Project Report for your FY 2003 Native American Graves Protection and Repatriation Act [NAGPRA] grant with the National Park Service (Grant Number 40-03-GP-55R). The report dated July 1, 2003, was received in our office on July 9, 2003. We appreciate receiving the report and being informed of the accomplishments achieved with this grant assistance.

The final Work-Cost Budget breakdown included with the report summarizes the actual costs charged to the grant broken out by budget categories. The approved budget is hereby revised by increasing the amount for Travel by \$170 from \$14,256 to \$14,426 and decreasing the amount for Other Costs (burial container) by \$170 from \$170 to \$0.

The final payment request dated July 1, 2003, for a total of \$14,426 has been approved, and Sandra Crawford, Business Manager, has been notified that the funds may be drawn down using Smartlink. This grant is now closed, and there are no remaining funds available for this project.

If you have any questions, please contact Bob Ruff of my staff by phone at (202) 354-2068, by fax at (202) 371-1794, or by e-mail at bob_ruff@nps.gov.

Sincerely,

Joseph T. Wallis

Joseph T. Wallis Chief, State, Tribal, and Local Programs

cc: Brice Obermeyer, Director, NAGPRA Project
Darla Burwell, Interim Financial Manager